Mr, Skordas taught two classes for the American University
Archival Institute and the Genealogical Institute. Mrs. Jacobsen served
on the Friends Historical Committee of the Baltimore Yearly Meeting and
also spoke at Drayton Manor at a meeting of the Methodist Ministers of the
Chestertown District. Mr. White spoke on the '"Hall of Records Publication
Program' before the Prince George's County Historical Society and before
the Grand Chapter of Royal Arch Masons of Maryland on the '"James Brice
Ledger'" which was recently discovered.

' The annual meeting of the Society of American Archivists was
held in Washington, D.C. which provided the opportunity for many members
of the professional staff to attend.
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